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DEAR ARDYSSWEAR DISTRIBUTORS,

We are reaching out to share an important update regarding the production of our
reshaping garments and the temporary adjustments this process will entail.

As you may know, the recent trade tensions between China and the United States have
significantly impacted many industries, including ours. To ensure the long-term quality
and availability of our products, we have made the strategic decision to shift the
production of our reshaping garments to Mexico. This change will not only allow us to
maintain our high standards but also strengthen our operations and reduce future risks.

It's important to note that this transition does not mean we will stop offering our usual
reshaping products. All of them will remain part of our product line. However, as we
adjust our production operations in Mexico, there may be temporary shortages of certain
models. We estimate that this regularization process will take approximately 60 days.

In the meantime, to keep the momentum in your businesses and continue meeting our
customers’ needs, we encourage you to focus on promoting the following products,
which will remain consistently available:

« Body Magic

« Body Magic Silk

« Panty Control

« Body Compression

« Abdomen

« Abdowoman

These products represent the excellence of our brand and serve as great alternatives to
continue supporting our customers while we complete the transition.

We deeply appreciate your understanding and invaluable support during this period of
change. Together, we know we will overcome this challenge and emerge stronger, ready
to offer the best of Ardysswear to our Great Family. Our team is committed to providing
you with the tools and support necessary to keep growing.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact
us or reach out to your team leader.

Thank you for being an essential part of the Great Ardyss Family.
With gratitude and commitment,

Administration Department
ArdyssWear



